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Meals on Wheels Wraps Up  
15th Annual Share the Love Event with Subaru  

 

 

 

 
(January 3rd, 2023 – Walnut Creek) Meals on Wheels Diablo Region credits Subaru of America, Inc. and Meals 
on Wheels America for another fantastic 15th Share the Love Event. As part of a national partnership with 
Meals on Wheels America, Subaru of America, Inc. donated $250 for every new vehicle purchased or leased to 
the purchaser’s choice of participating charities – one of which is Meals on Wheels Diablo Region. The 
campaign began on November 17, 2022, and today is the last day of the annual event. 
 
Since the Subaru Share the Love Event began in 2008, Subaru and its participating retailers have donated 
nearly 4 million meals and helped provide friendly visits to seniors served by local Meals on Wheels programs 
across the country. “We have appreciated the support of Diablo Subaru,” explains Nadworny. “They have 
helped us deliver meals to our clients and have encouraged Subaru buyers to support MOW Diablo Region. 
Their commitment to our seniors is truly admirable.”  
 
For more information on the Share the Love Event, visit www.mealsonwheelsamerica.org/sharethelove.  
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